On Monday 11th November 2024, it is Remembrance
Day.

Ahead of this, we will be selling poppies and wristbands in
support of the Royal British Legion. These will be on sale
from tomorrow, Wednesday 6th November. The suggested
cost of a wristband is £1.00 and poppies, zip pulls or
reflectors are 50p.

On 11/11/24, our Service pupils (those with family members
in or have previously been in the Services) are able to
come in to school wearing something that represents this,
for e.g. a hat, medal, socks or service uniform.

Those pupils who attend any of the Scout or Girlguide
groups can also wear their uniforms in to school on 11/11/24
(this includes Rainbows, Brownies, Beavers etc). All other
pupis should wear their normal school uniform.

Kind regards,

Mrs Adams
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